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7th September 2022  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PTFA Year 7 Pancake Breakfast 
 
As a lovely way to officially welcome our new Year 7 families to college we’d like to invite Year 7 students, 
along with one parent/carer, to a special pancake breakfast, as follows: 
 

Date Time  House 
Monday 19th September  7.45am to 8.15am  Seacole  
Tuesday 20th September  7.45am to 8.15am Scott 
Wednesday 21st September  7.45am to 8.15am Etheldreda  
Thursday 22nd September  7.45am to 8.15am Franklin 
Friday 23rd September  7.45am to 8.15am Turing 

 
This event will take place in our main A Block canteen.  Each parent/carer should attend via main reception 
with your child where you will receive a visitor sticker before moving into the canteen to enjoy breakfast.  In 
the canteen you will be greeted by House representatives.  On offer will be American-style pancakes with 
toppings along with either a tea/coffee or juice.  The cost per person is £2.50.  Please may we ask that you 
logon onto WisePay to pre-book and pay for your breakfasts.  If your child benefits from Pupil Premium 
support and is currently in receipt of free school meals, then we can provide a 50% discount for a child’s 
breakfast.  WisePay bookings close on 14th September 2022.  On site car parking is very limited, so we 
encourage you to walk/cycle on this occasion.      
 
At 8.15am we will need parents/carers to exit promptly via main reception as Year 7 students will then need 
to make their way to morning assembly.   
 
Welcome breakfasts are a PTFA (Parent, Teacher, Friends Association) initiative.  Representatives of the PTFA 
will be available each morning to greet families armed with a collection bucket for cash donations on the 
morning, which all go towards college fundraising efforts.  Your kindness and generosity is very much 
appreciated.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  


